Have you attended meetings, tried out our Travel Training
program, chatted with us at one of our events, or seen our
buses pass you by? Now you can learn more about
Gwinnett County Transit by reading our newsletter every
month. In The Transit Bulletin, you can see updates to our
transit system, register for monthly events, learn tips for
riding with us, and much more. Visit Gwinnett County
Transit's website here.

What's new?

Transit Tips & Tricks

Did you know that Gwinnett County Transit offers
Insight Protection Services for the Park and Rides we
serve? At the Indian Trail, Sugarloaf Mills, and 1-985
Park and Rides, we monitor parked vehicles to make
sure they are secure and to prevent suspicious
activity. If you have any questions or concerns about
Gwinnett County Transit's Park and Ride security,
please feel free to call GCT Customer Service at
770.822.5010 or email us at transit@gwinnettcounty.com.

Change to Local Route 40

To better serve the Gwinnett Justice and
Administration Center and its visitors, Gwinnett
County Transit is moving its inbound bus stops
to the building's front entrance and the
intersection of Constitution Boulevard and
Langley Drive. This change will take effect on
November 12.


https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/Departments/Transportation/GwinnettCountyTransit
mailto:transit@gwinnettcounty.com

The Gwinnett Justice and Administration Center
(except offices that maintain the safety and
comfort of Gwinnett County) will be closed on this
day to recognize the Veterans Day holiday.
Routes 10A/B (weekday service), 30 (Saturday
service), and 110 have been updated for
November 12, 2018 as well. For more information
on the route updates, please visit

November Holiday Schedule

Beginning this month, Gwinnett County Transit will have
changes to service due to holidays. On November 22,
Thanksgiving Day, there will be no service. On the
following day, November 23. Local, Paratransit, and
Microtransit Service will be in operation, while Commuter
Service will not run for the day. On November 12, the day
after Veterans Day, all service will run as usual. If you have
any questions or concerns, please call Gwinnett County Transit Customer Service at
770.822.5010.

Microtransit Ridership Reaches Sky High Number

After just a month and a half in service, Gwinnett County
Microtransit ridership has risen to 329 in one day! This is a
record high in comparison to other Microtransit pilots,
according to TransLoc, our pilot's technology provider. Take
a look at one of our vehicles, which have all been newly
wrapped, and spot one in Snellville. The pilot will continue for
four more months, so catch your free ride Monday through &
Saturday before it ends. To learn more about Gwinnett County Microtransit, visit our
webpage.

Have comments or suggestions about Nervous? Riding GCT is easy. Schedule


https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/departments/transportation/gwinnettcountytransit/routesandschedules
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/departments/transportation/gwinnettcountytransit/gctraceflexservice
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/departments/transportation/gwinnettcountytransit/customerservice

Gwinnett County Transit service? Please your practice session and learn "How to
call us at 770.822.5010 or email us at Ride the Bus with Us" today!

transit@gwinnettcounty.com.



mailto:transit@gwinnettcounty.com
http://www.facebook.com/GwinnettCountyTransit
http://twitter.com/gctransit

